
 

 
 

NEW INTERNET PACKAGES STARTING DECEMBER 1, 2017 

 

 DO YOU WANT LOWER OVERAGES AND MORE GIB/MONTH?  

(Business customers please call for details on business packages) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

                      

 

 

 Your current plans will not be automatically upgraded.  Please contact CP Electronics at   

250-392-5583 or by email billing@cpelectronics.ca to be upgraded or for more information.    
IF YOU WISH TO KEEP YOUR CURRENT PLAN YOU DO NOT NEED TO CONTACT US.  HOWEVER, YOUR OVERAGES WILL 

REMAIN AT $5/GIB AND BANDWIDTH SPEED WILL REMAIN THE SAME AT 1mbps. 

 

 

 

New residential internet packages available December 1, 2017 

Package20 -- 20 GB - $49.95/month with 1.5 mbps bandwidth * 

Package12 -- 12 GB - $59.95/month with 3 mbps bandwidth * 

Package80 -- 80 GB - $79.95/month with 3 mbps bandwidth * 

Package125 -- 125 GB - $99.95/month with 5 mbps bandwidth * 

Package200 -- 200 GB - 149.95/month with 5 mbps bandwidth * 

*Data increases will be in affect Dec.1/17. Speed increases are not currently available in all areas. 

 

 Overages beginning December 1, 2017 for the above packages are $2/GB 

Customers must have the current model of radio 
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